
October 4, 2022

To Whom It May Concern: 

The Fred Hutch/University of Washington/Seattle Children's Cancer Consortium Protocol Review and 
Monitoring System (PRMS) is approved by the National Cancer Institute. The Cancer Center Support 
Grant has been renewed through December 31st, 2024.

Please contact me at wlaw@fredhutch.org if you have any questions. Thank you! 

Regards, 

X
Wendy Law, PhD

Associate Director of Administration

Wendy Law, PhD 
Associate Director of Administration 
Fred Hutch/University of Washington/Seattle Children's Cancer Consortium
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